
27 July 1969 

Dear Fred, 

I have just returned from a month in Boston, where I was working 

at an international meeting, and find your letter of the 9th with 

enclosed materials and photos as well as your later note. I will study 

this, material as soon as I can, but I have a huge accumulation of mail an@ 

other chores. i am always amaged anew to discover how much can pile up 

in only a few short weeks. However, I do not like to hold you up and 

if you need the materials back immediately, please let me know. 

Otherwise, I hope to get to it and send a reply in about two 

weeks, if that is okay. Best regards, 

Sincerely yours, 
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